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0:00:00   Mr. Nakamine was born in Paavilo (Hawaii) but his 
hometown was really Honokaa, Hawaii. 
 
0:00:50   On December 7, 1941 he was in Honolulu (Oahu) with his 
brother - he was getting a copy of his birth certificate. 
 
0:02:00   He enlisted and went with the 442nd. to Camp Shelby for 
training. He was ultimately put into the artillery outfit (522 nd). 
 
0:02:40   He fought in Italy and in France but at the end of the 
war he went into Germany. 
 
0:03:29   The first camp he saw was Bad T¢lz. He saw about 5,000 
prisoners being marched away from Dachau. When the Germans saw the 
US coming, they scattered. 
 
0:04:45   Some of the soldiers gave food to the prisoners and their 
mess prepared some food for them but they had been ordered not to 
give food to anyone because 
 
0:05:19   the war was still going on and they needed their rations. 
 
0:05:55   He went through other death camp areas, Horgau, Augsburg 
and Munich. 
 
0:06:50   His artillery battalion was chasing Germans who were 
retreating and they were moving fast. 
 
0:07:55   His combat unity went to Brieze (ph) France for a 40th 
reunion and he went to the museum at Dachau concentration camp. 
 
0:08:35   He wanted to see how the Camp had been maintained. He saw 
the crematorium and the main building which was being used as a 
museum. Only 2 barracks 
 
0:09:00   were left of the original prisoner barracks. 
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0:09:45   A gathering of Holocaust survivors was held in 1985 in 
Philadelphia and at that time they honored the WWII Vets who had 
liberated camps. 
 
0:10:35   He was the only one who went from Hawaii. He wanted to 
see how the 
 
0:11:09   survivors had managed since the end of the war. 
 
0:11:48   Some survivors were surprised that as a Japanese he was 
a liberator - they had not had experience with Japanese Americans. 
 
0:14:47   He had been in the Army for 3 or 4 mos. when his parents 
were driven off the plantation they were working on in Hawaii. 
(Because they were Japanese?) 
 
0:17:00   It was an historic event when one group of a persecuted 
minority (Nisei) liberated another persecuted minority (the Jews). 
 
0:19:18   He attends the annual Jewish services commemorating the 
Holocaust because after meeting survivors and learning how they 
suffered, he wants to show his respect for the plight of the Jewish 
people. 
 
0:21:00   We shouldn't forget past discrimination - so that it 
won't happen again. 
 
0:25:00   He is asked to respond to Elie Wiesel's quote that 
freedom is the most important thing. He agrees. 
 
          Interviewer trying to get in his ideas about freedom and 
prejudice. 
 
0:32:40   Hideo says that now it is a time when prejudice is 
starting again and some people are saying there was no such thing 
as the Holocaust. 
 
0:33:14   "What I experienced in Germany I can't ignore. I want to 
express what I felt." (Hideo is speaking but on the camera is the 
interviewer.) 
.END. 
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